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I am writing in STRONG opposition of SB 210. As a young attorney with a family in 

person voting would place an undue burden on me as a voter and citizen. 

Additionally, it would overwhelming burden those who do shift work or live paycheck 

to paycheck and cannot take time off to vote. As an Oregonian, I'm proud that our 

state consistently ranks in top for voter turnout with no evidence of fraud. Having vote 

by mail also allows me and my family to be more informed voters because I can look 

through the Voter Pamphlet and the candidates' public information on their website 

and social media and take my time to make these important decisions. The state's 

vote by mail initiative has had broad bipartisan support and should NOT CHANGE. 

Do not make it harder for hardworking Oregonian's to vote! 


